
LTUs, RTOs to remain open on February 24 
 

The Federal Board of Revenue (FBR) has announced that all Large Taxpayer Units (LTUs) and 

Regional Tax Offices (RTOs) shall remain open and observe normal working hours on Saturday 

(February 24) to facilitate the taxpayers for payment of duties and taxes. In this regard, the FBR 

has issued instructions to the Chief Commissioners Inland Revenue, LTUs/ CRTOs /RTOs, here 

on Tuesday. 
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